
 

Proof of Ownership 

 

Enbridge is negotiating with landowners along the Project route to acquire the temporary and permanent 

easements needed for construction, operation, and maintenance of the Project.  Enbridge has not yet 

acquired all the necessary easement rights from the landowners; however, Enbridge will continue to 

negotiate in good faith and will update the respective agencies regularly as agreements are reached.  

Pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 32.02(13), Wis. Admin. Code § PSC 2.07, and any other rule or law deemed 

applicable by the Public Service Commission, Enbridge has also submitted a Public Interest Determination 

Application to the Public Service Commission seeking a determination that the Project is in the public 

interest.  This would allow Enbridge to acquire, by condemnation, permanent and temporary easements 

and additional temporary workspace, should it be necessary. 


